
Progress Report for Case 99H0030 
Reoort Date 
f2124/1999 I 

!ACTION TAKEN: 

General Synopsis of Incident 
On 23 February 1999, your investigators had the occasion to respond to Baltimore County Police 
Headquarters and meet with Detective Joseph O'Shea. 

Detective O'Shea was able to provide your investigators with several of his investigative reports 
concerning this offense. 

Investigation to continue. 
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